On April 17, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item AC6-Articulation Agreement between School District of Palm Beach County and Xavier University School

REQUEST:

Are there any other Universities offering this program?  If not, why not?

RESPONSE:

This is the first agreement at this time with a University Medical School and the reason we are able to have this agreement is because of the strength of our Medical Sciences Academies throughout the District.  However, we are in the process of working with some other University Medical Schools and will hopefully be able to get an agreement with them in the near future.
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